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August 9, 2022 
 
 
 

The Honorable Tommy Waters 
Chair and Presiding Officer 
  and Members 
Honolulu City Council 
530 South King Street, Room 202 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 
 
Dear Chair Waters and Councilmembers: 
 

SUBJECT: Bill 25 (2022), CD1 
 

 Thank you for the opportunity to testify in support of Bill 25 (2022), CD1. 
 
 We agree with the proposed amendments and will be available for questions at 
the Council Committee meeting on August 10, 2022. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jan K. Yamane 
Executive Director and Legal Counsel 

mailto:ethics@honolulu.gov
k.helfrich
City Clerk

k.helfrich
Text Box
DEPT. COM. 588
COUNCIL



		2022-08-09T15:10:11-1000
	Yamane, Jan K




